PAGE  
2
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MEETING OF THE TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (1)
Monday, 20th February 2006
H-I (8) 
Community Linkage Fund -  TALLAGHT
Background to Community Linkage Fund:

The Community Linkage Contribution Fund is derived from contributions, set at €2.54/Sq.ft. of development, paid by investors/developers in compliance with the Tax Incentive Scheme under the Council’s Integrated Area Plan (IAP). 

The core purpose of the Community Linkage Contribution Fund is to assist the developments of projects and programmes to address local community need and enhance the quality of life for people in the various neighbourhoods. In Tallaght those neighbourhoods are: Killinarden, Jobstown, Brookfield and Fettercairn. 

Assessment Report:

The Tallaght Assessment Panel under Community Linkage Contribution Fund already recommended a number of projects for funding in 2004 which were subsequently approved by the Area Committee and the full Council.  

The role of the Assessment Panel was to consider applications that were submitted under the Community Linkage Contribution Fund and to make recommendations regarding applications considered suitable for funding. 
Tallaght IAP Committee

At a meeting of the Tallaght IAP Committee in December 2005 at which a progress report on the projects was presented. At this meeting it was agreed to allocate extra funding to two of the projects that had drawn down their funding and who had requested additional funding for an extension of their projects for a further year. 
Accordingly the Committee recommended that these projects be approved for additional funding under the Scheme as follows,

	Surestart School Familiarisation Project
	Project aims to continue to pilot an integrated response to the needs of vulnerable families of non-Irish nationals with young children in local schools and entering the school system in West Tallaght.
Develop a resource pack for parents and schools and a model of good practice for schools
	€35,000

	Fettercairn Horse Project
	To continue to employ a Project Co-ordinator.
The project has benefited immensely from the previous funding and has more than doubled the number of groups attending the project.
	€40,000


The above approvals are subject to applicants complying with conditions to ensure that the funding is applied in accordance with the requirements of the Council. 
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